Highgate B
Sun City Center, FL

December 4, 2020

TO:  Colin Clark
Dynamic Roofing Concepts

Brandon, FL

Dear Mr. Clark,

The Highgate B board wants to thank you for the outstanding work you and your team did while
re-roofing all buildings in Highgate B.

The board was impressed by your quality of work, reasonable pricing and flexibility.

We will certainly consider you a preferred contractor for our future roofing needs.

LarryVilliams

President



